
 
 

No:  IDR 05/2025 
Date: 26 February 2025 
 
Re: Reaffirmation of the Company’s Non-Participation in the Investment in a Japanese 

Retail Company 
To: The President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 With reference to the ongoing concerns raised by many shareholders and investors 
about the possibility of the Company participating in the investment in a Japanese retail 
company, as reported in recent news, the Company would like to assure shareholders and 
investors that the Company adheres to investment policies with emphasis on maximizing 
benefits to its shareholders and stakeholders and supporting the growth of its core business. 
 

The Company reaffirms that it has no intention to participate in the aforementioned 
investment. 
 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
Sincerely yours, 

 

Mr. Kriengchai Boonpoapichart 
Chief Financial Officer 
Authorized to sign on behalf of the Company 


